
August 12, 2013 
 
 
Chancellor Philip L. Dubois 
University of North Carolina at Charlotte 
Reese Administration Building 
9201 University City Boulevard 
Charlotte, NC 28223 
 
Dear Chancellor Dubois: 
 
It is a pleasure to inform you that at its meeting on August 9, 2013, the Board  
of Governors approved the request to establish a Doctor of Philosophy in Public Health 
Sciences degree program at the University of North Carolina at Charlotte.  This program 
will appear in the Academic Program Inventory as shown below: 
 
     
CIP Code    Level Program Title      Effective Date   
 
51.2207       PhD       Public Health Sciences       August 2014 
  
     
There is the expectation that your campus will closely monitor enrollment and demand for 
graduates associated with these programs.  Please do not hesitate to call me if we may be 
of further assistance. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
  

Suzanne T. Ortega 
 
/ct 
copies: Provost Joan Lorden 

Graduate Dean Tom Reynolds 
Vice President Christopher Brown 
Ms. Margaret Griffin 

 Mr. Eric Zwieg 
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